
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/30                Date: 15.02.2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Students, 

  Greetings from St. Montfort School.  

Hope your child is preparing seriously for the Final Examination. We hope and pray that 

each one will do well in their exams.  

As the winter has subsided, the school time will change from 19.02.2024. Kindly note, the 

first bell will be at 08:05 AM followed by Morning Assembly, and the exams will begin by 

08:15 AM. You are also requested to collect your wards after the exam at 11:35 AM. Please 

ensure, your ward reaches school on time, so that they will be able to give their exams 

peacefully. 

You are all once again requested to pay the school fees on or before 17.02.2024 if not paid 

and submit the no dues slip to the respective class teacher. So that, there will be no 

inconveniences for your ward. Once again, parents are requested to send their wards in 

proper winter uniform to appear for the final examination. 

 

 

 

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


